
PRESS RELEASE 

 

The Ministry of Health and Wellness informs the public that a dedicated 

hotline service for relatives/responsible parties of patients admitted at the 

ENT Hospital for COVID-19 Treatment is operational as from the 1st 

December 2021. 

 

The Hotline service may be contacted by dialling: 86066 and will be 

operational on a 24/7 basis.  

 

Responsible parties and close relatives of patients admitted in this COVID-

19 treatment facility will be provided with information regarding the state 

of health of their dear ones.  

 

Only close relatives/responsible parties, known to the medical staff and 

designated by the patients will be provided with patient information. 

 

1st December 2021    Ministry of Health and Wellness 


